As 2024 comes to a close, Design Build Services, Inc. would like to take this opportunity to thank you for
your business this year and pray you have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

We are grateful for each and every one of you as individuals and companies, bringing your projects to us,
as without you we could not be here to serve you. As time goes on, we all have to adapt to changing
circumstances. Few things in this life are certain. This year we have seen the new Energy code change,
the way our buildings are heated and insulated, and many other changes as Jurisdictions make changes
in how they do permit business, employees leave to start their own businesses, and with advancing years
comes a desire to slow down. DBS is having to adjust to these changes in ways we could not have
anticipated, especially after having been here serving the community with our services from Monroe for
the last 31 years.

We continue to be appreciative of clients who have worked with us and with our schedules. As a small
business we appreciate the work that you have brought our way and entrusted to us. We will continue to
try to find better ways to serve you or the people you refer to us for our services. If we can be of any help
to you, or someone else who requires engineering assistance, Design Build Services, Inc. offers lateral,
structural, and civil engineering for new residences, buildings, additions, remodels, drainage plans and
permit submittal assistance for single family residences. We are no longer doing engineering work for
commercial projects or small developments, and we no longer work in all jurisdictions due to our workload
and the complexity that has been added to those projects and permitting requirements.

Please feel free to call us at (360) 793-9659 or email us at rheide@dbsmonroe.com or
admin@dbsmonroe.com if we can help you in any way.

As our futures will always be uncertain in this life, there is a way to have eternal security for our
ultimate eternal futures. That is what we celebrate at this time of year. May the love that God showed
us, through His son Jesus Christ, fill your spirit with grace and blessing throughout the holiday season

and the coming year.

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all of ug!
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The virgin will be with child, and will give birth to a son,
and they will call Him Immanuel--which means God with us.
Matthew 1:23




